
EMAIL ANNOUNCEMENT 

 

Subject: Congratulations on Honorary Titles Conferment 
 

 
Dear all, 

Today, it is with immense pride and joy that we come together to extend our heartfelt 

congratulations to two distinguished members of Datasonic family – our Executive 

Chairman, YHM Tengku Dato’ Seri Indera Abu Bakar Ahmad Bin Almarhum Tengku 

Tan Sri Abdullah, and our Non-Independent Non-Executive Director, Dato' Safian bin 

Mohd Yunus. 

Their unwavering dedication, relentless pursuit of excellence, and exceptional 

leadership have not only brought honour to our organization but have also been 

recognized on a grand scale by the authorities. We are delighted to share the 

momentous news that YHM Tengku Dato’ Seri Indera Abu Bakar Ahmad has been 

conferred the prestigious title "Dato' Seri" through the Conferment of Sri Sultan 

Ahmad Shah Pahang (SSAP), in recognition of his outstanding contributions and 

accomplishments. 

Likewise, Dato' Safian bin Mohd Yunus has been honoured with the esteemed title 

"Dato’" following the Conferment of Darjah Indera Mahkota Pahang (DIMP), reflecting 

his remarkable achievements and noteworthy contributions. 

Their achievements are a testament to their unyielding commitment, vision, and hard 

work. As a company, we are truly fortunate to have leaders of such calibre guiding us 

toward greater heights. Their success resonates within our organization, inspiring 

each one of us to strive for excellence and make a meaningful impact. 

Please join us in extending our warmest congratulations to YHM Tengku Dato’ Seri 

Indera Abu Bakar Ahmad Bin Almarhum Tengku Tan Sri Abdullah and Dato' Safian 

bin Mohd Yunus on these well-deserved honours. Let us take a moment to celebrate 

their achievements and express our gratitude for their continued contributions to our 

company's success. 

We look forward to even more remarkable accomplishments in the future and stand 

united as one, working together to achieve new milestones and create a brighter 

future. 


